
Dunlap Community Unit School District 323

Board of Education Meeting

September 22, 2025

INFORMATION ITEM

TO: Members of the Board of Education 
Dr. Scott Dearman, Superintendent

FROM: Michael McKenzie, Chief Financial Officer

SUBJECT: Administrator and Teacher salary and benefits Report 2024-2025 

INFORMATION:
The District is required to report to the State Board of Education and post on the District 
website an administrator and teacher salary and benefits report by October 1st each year.   
Prior to posting, the information must be provided to the BOE at a regular school board 
meeting.  The report is attached for your information.  

• The report of Administrator and Teacher Salary and benefits statute.  

o105 ILCS 5/10-20.47, Administrator and teacher salary and benefits; report. Each 
school board shall report to the State Board of Education, on or before October 1 
of each year, the base salary and benefits of the district superintendent and all 
administrators and teachers employed by the school district. For the purposes of 
this Section, "benefits" includes without limitation vacation days, sick days, 
bonuses, annuities, and retirement enhancements.

Prior to this annual reporting to the State Board of Education, the information 
must be presented at a regular school board meeting, subject to applicable notice 
requirements, and then posted on the Internet website of the school district, if 
any.


